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Warm, revolutionary greetings to all participants at the 2023 Khanya Winter School from the 

International Labour, Research & Information Group (ILRIG). As a close partner of Khanya 

and an ally that works with many of the organisations represented at the School, we want to 

wish you all a productive week of discussion, analysis, sharing, and building care and 

solidarity. 

Amid the multiple political, social, and economic crises facing the broader working class and 

radical/progressive activists and organisations, we need events like the Winter School more 

than ever. Collective education, debate, solidarity, and struggle can provide us with the ways 

and means to confront the crises and forge new and creative possibilities for the positive, 

radical change our country and world so desperately need. 

Onward Ever! Backwards Never! 

 
This article was submitted as part of the Imbila Yesu publication produced daily for 
the duration of the Winter School in 2023 (23-28 July 2023). It appeared in Edition 
No. 3, released on 26 July 2023. 
 
You may republish this article, so long as you credit the author and Karibu! Online 
(www.Karibu.org.za), and do not change the text. Please include a link back to the 
original article. 
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